
Food,  passenger  screening
changes coming to Reno-Tahoe
airport
By Ray Hagar, Reno Gazette- Journal

The Reno-Tahoe International Airport should have the latest
Advanced  Imaging  Technology  (AIT)  passenger  screening  in
operation by the summer and most of the food court will be
switched to the post-security part of the airport, CEO Krys
Bart told legislators Tuesday.

The current food court area will eventually become the new
checkpoint screening area, Bart said.

“We  will  probably  have  the  new  AITs  in  the  existing
checkpoints by this summer,” said Bart, the CEO and president
of the Reno-Tahoe Airport Authority. “But we are now going
full bore in the design of the new checkpoint. So the new
checkpoint should be done within 24 to 36 months but in the
meantime, we are going to get AITs.
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